
To whom this May concern

I urge you to take a look at oath you have sworn and explain to me how this Bill will help  “Gun violence” or to keep law abiding 
citizen safe in their own home. 
This Bill appears to be siding with the criminal by holding the victim of intrusion (Into his/her House/apartment) and law abiding 
citizen responsible?
You are representing law abiding citizens, being paid by law abiding citizens and will inflict harm and distrust in law abiding citizens. 
Until You, our ‘representative’ can provide a Bill that will help , I hope You will be in disfavor of this insane infringement to defend my 
family and myself. 

Sincerely 
Concerned Citizen 
Torsten  Kamrath


